Sales Tax Exemption Certificates Now Available Online

University of Georgia sales tax exemption certificates are now available online at
http://www.busfin.uga.edu/forms/salestax.pdf. Departments no longer need to request a certificate from
salestax@uga.edu or from Procurement. This change provides campus with immediate access to a document commonly
needed for purchases.

The sales tax exemption certificate is only applicable for goods delivered to or provided in the state of Georgia. If you
have questions about providing a sales tax exemption certificate to an external party, please email procure@uga.edu for
assistance.




